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Defence Aviation Industry Partners – Invitation to join the 2025 Snapshot Survey 
Program 

If you are a Defence Aviation industry partner and your organisation is interested in participating in the 
2025 Snapshot Survey, please contact DFSB.Snapshot@defence.gov.au. Expressions of interest close 
Monday 17 March 2025. 

What is the Snapshot Survey? 

The Defence Flight Safety Bureau (DFSB) Snapshot Survey is administered annually across Defence 
Aviation. The survey captures information on a broad range of factors affecting the safety, performance 
and health of participating workgroups. Snapshot has proven to be of genuine value to commanders and 
senior managers, and continues to be a key sensor in the safety climate and human systems domains. 

This year the Snapshot Survey will be conducted online between 14 April and 12 May 2025. 

DFSB is committed to maintaining the trust of participating organisations with strict confidentiality and 
data management provisions observed at all times. 

For more information, see the Snapshot Survey website (DPE Only) or contact 
DFSB.Snapshot@defence.gov.au. 
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Note: DASA Newsbreak content is OFFICIAL and is intended as information only for Defence, contractor 
personnel, and other interested parties working in areas related to Defence aviation and space safety. 

DASA only retains email addresses on the DASA Subscribe distribution list; this list will not be passed on 
to third parties. 
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